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St. Fidelis Church will again sponsor the summer lunch program at the Parish Activity Center.  We will serve lunches in the east room of the PAC Center, 601 10th Street.  We will serve from 11-11:30, Monday thru Friday.  Anyone in the Victoria area is invited and encouraged to attend.  There is no pre-registration or cost.  We will begin on Monday, June 3rd, 2024 and the last day will be Friday, July 26th.

We would like to know if you plan on participating in our lunch program this summer.  You do not have to participate every day.  We just need a rough estimate as to how many meals to fix.  Last year we averaged 60-65 meals per day.  We are more than happy to serve as many people as we can but we also do not want to make too many meals that may be wasted. 

Please let us know on the bottom of this form if you plan on participating.  This will give us a general idea on how much to prepare.  Please return this form to the school or you can either mail or drop off at the PAC, 601 10th Street.  

We can also use adult volunteers to help with the program if you are interested.  If you have any questions or would like to volunteer, please call Jerry Schmidtberger, 785-735-7055.  Thank you so much and we look forward to seeing all of you this summer.


Jerry Schmidtberger
Leroy Schmidtberger

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………....

We plan on participating in the summer lunch program.  

____ Adults
____ Children
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